
Every student at 
Thomas County 
Central High School 

will soon receive a 
Google Chromebook!

Before students can receive a Chromebook 
for use at home and school, a parent or 
guardian must attend a parent meeting! 

Choose the best meeting time for you!
Tues., Nov. 15	 5:30 p.m.
Thurs., Nov. 17	 5:30 p.m.
Mon., Nov. 28	 10:00 a.m.

All meetings will be held at the Thomas County 
Board of Education Auditorium located at 

200 N. Pinetree Boulevard (across from Wendy’s).

Thomas County Central High School was awarded a 
Blended Learning Scaling grant from the Governor’s 
Office of Student Achievement. This grant enabled 
our school system to provide a Chromebook, a 
small laptop computer, for each student at TCCHS.

For more information, contact TCCHS at
229-225-5050 or visit www.tcjackets.net. 


